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June 27, 2025 
 

 
TECHNICAL SUPPORT BRANCH 
 
NAVIGATION BULLETIN NO. 25-57 
 
NOTICE TO NAVIGATION INTERESTS: 
 
 

GULF INTRACOASTAL WATERWAY (Mile 214.5) 
Fireworks Display – Fort Walton Beach, FL 

 
  
 Notice is given to mariners that a barge-based fireworks display is scheduled to occur on 

the Gulf Intercoastal Waterway (GIWW), from 9 PM until 9:30 PM on Friday, June 27, 2025, with 
a rain date of Saturday, June 28, 2025. The fireworks barge will be located near Mile Marker 
214.5 EHL, at approximate position 30° 24' 26" N, 86° 42' 31" W. Mariners transiting this area 
are urged to proceed with extreme caution. For passing arrangement consideration, the 
fireworks operator can be contacted on VHF Channel 16 or (850) 685-5724 during the event. 

 
For additional information, contact the U. S. Coast Guard Sector Mobile Command Center 

at (251) 266-5888 or Waterways Management at (251) 382-8653. 
  
 

 
 
 
 
        ______________________ 
        Herbert M. Bullock, P.E. 
                 Chief, Navigation Section 
 

Notice to Navigation Interests 
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